
 
SUMMARY OF CHANGES 

March 10, 2006 
 

 
Effective July 1, 2008, Administrative Order 11731 withdraws the Family Auto Policy, 
Special Package Auto Policy, Physical Damage Policy and all of the endorsements 
associated with these policy forms.  The title, form number and edition date of each 
withdrawn form is listed in the order.  The policy forms and endorsements listed in the 
order will no longer be available for use with new or renewal policies effective on and 
after July 1, 2008. 
 
Please also review Administrative Order 11730, which is available on the Bureau’s 
website (link provided below), for information regarding the approval of Virginia’s new 
standard forms. 
 
http://www.scc.virginia.gov/division/boi/webpages/boiadministrativeorderselection.htm
 
 
 
For additional information regarding these changes, please contact: 
 
Phyllis Oates, Senior Insurance Market Examiner 
Personal Lines Rates and Forms Section 
Property and Casualty Division – Bureau of Insurance 
(804) 371-9279; phyllis.oates@scc.virginia.gov
 
or 
 
Rebecca Nichols, CPCU, CIC, CIE 
Principal Insurance Market Examiner 
Property and Casualty Division – Bureau of Insurance 
(804) 371-9331; rebecca.nichols@scc.virginia.gov
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